Town of Farmington

Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Town Board
of the Town of Farmington, Washington County, Wi.
on Janurary 10, 2023 at 7:00 pm, or soon thereafter.

The matters may be heard at the Town Hall located at 9422 STH 144 Kewaskum Wi.
53040.

The Public Hearing will be held to consider approving a Permit to allow a Building to
be moved to Tax Key T4_064900A.

The Public Hearing will be held to consider allowing Douglas Boville to move a
building to his 7885 Cty Hwy M location.

The requests fall under Town of Farmington Sec. 13-1-25 Moving Buildings
All interested persons wishing to comment on the hearing should appear at the hearing.
Notice sent to property owners within 200’ of the property.

Publish Weeks of December 22, 2022 and December 29, 2022

Walter Rassel Zoning Administrator



